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Are You Registered to Vote?
There are just a few days left until Election Day on
November 3rd. Vote and make your voice heard.

Please utilize the links below. Make a plan to vote.

Confirm your voter registration
Find your polling place

Interfaith Paths to
Peace Hosts 'Recipe

for Peace' Celebration
On October 14th, our friends at Interfaith
Paths to Peace hosted their 10th annual
'Recipe for Peace' fundraiser and award
celebration. Several community leaders
received IPP awards and music was
provided by Harry Pickens. Learn more
about Interfaith Paths to Peace.

MAC Honors Super Volunteers
Muslim Americans for Compassion is proud of our
passionate volunteers. These are special individuals
who give their time and energy to help the
community. MAC recently honored Sohail
Zuberi and Nashwa Saleem with awards for being

https://www.vote.org/am-i-registered-to-vote/
https://www.vote.org/polling-place-locator/
https://paths2peace.org/
https://macus.org/mac-recognizes-sohail-zuberi-as-super-volunteer/
https://macus.org/mac-proudly-recognizes-nashwa-saleem-as-super-volunteer/
https://pdfhost.io/v/Bwh2uD3f5_MAC_Annual_Report.pdf


"Super Volunteers." Right: Zuberi (left) receives his
award from Naveed Chowhan. Watch video here!

Give for Good
Recognizes MAC

Thanks to your donations, Muslim
Americans for Compassion had a fantastic
showing at this year's Give for Good
Louisville! Thanks to the charitable spirit of
our supporters, MAC won two additional
prizes for "Early Bird Donations" and "Most
Unique Donation." Check out the full list of
winners here.

Louisville Students Receive
Supplies From MAC

MAC board member Fereshteh Ghazi
collected supplies for Louisville schools.

Thanks to Mr. Payne Derrick, Manager of
Walgreens in Prospect, for the generous
donation. We appreciate the selfless efforts
by these amazing souls to help educate
children in our city.

The schools supplies were delivered on
October 2nd to Aisha Blagaia, Principal,
Nur Islamic School of Louisville.

​Pictured: (top) MAC board member
Fereshteh Ghazi collected school supplies.
(below) Aisha Blagaia, Principal of Nur
Islamic School of Louisville.

https://www.dhcus.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/10/video-1603662666.mp4?_=1
https://www.giveforgoodlouisville.org/prizes
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